Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
61G4-15.006: Financial Responsibility and Financial Stability, Grounds for Denial

The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Richard J. Porcelli, Thunderbolt Construction Services, on April 23, 2012, seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 61G4-15.006, Florida Administrative Code, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition published in Vol. 38, No. 19, of the May 11, 2012, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.

